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The High School is following the Yellow/hybrid learning model where students who selected Face to Face will attend 2 days per 
week in their “A” or “B” Group (“C” Group students attend daily in Yellow). Fridays will be remote learning for Group A and 
Group B students while in the Yellow phase. Group C will attend in-person. 
 
The free lunch waiver previously in effect until December 31, 2020, has been extended through September 30, 2021.  Therefore, 
all students may receive a free breakfast and a free lunch daily through the end of the 2020-2021 school year and approximately 
one month into the 2021-2022 school year. 
This applies to complete meals only and only to first meals.  If a student opts to purchase a second meal, entree only, or extra 
fruits and/or vegetables, regular charges apply.  Milk is available for packers and costs $0.70/carton. 
 
A representative from ABC Construction will be available to meet virtually with students interested in their apprenticeship or 
pre-apprenticeship programs TODAY,  January 7th at 9:30AM.  See the attached flyer for more information on the types of 
programs, which include: Carpentry, Construction, Electrical, Heavy Equipment Operator, HVAC, Masonry, Plumbing, Sheet 
Metal.  Contact Mrs. Ziegler if interested. 
 
Attention Seniors: It is now time to write your Senior Write Up for the yearbook. Your write up must be submitted by Friday, 
January 29 by 11:59 PM through a Google Form. A link to this Google Form was posted in the Class of 2021's Schoology page. If 
you have any questions, please see Mrs. Wolfe or Mrs. Schiffhauer. Here is the link to the Google 
Form: https://forms.gle/x3v8Q3D8LdB8xmX7A  
 
Attention Seniors: The last opportunity for senior portraits will be Tuesday, January 26, 2021 in Convo Hall. You must have 
your senior portrait taken in order to be included in the senior section of the yearbook. If you need to schedule an appointment, 
call Lifetouch at 1-800-445-1189. If you have any yearbook-related questions or concerns, please see Mrs. Wolfe or Mrs. 
Schiffhauer. 
 
Picture retake packets and retake IDs have arrived and are available for pick up. Face to Face students can pick them up in the 
main office and Remote Learning students can pick them up at the security desk. Please note that students who did not receive 
their school pictures and student IDs from the original picture day should also pick them up from the main office. ALL STUDENTS 
PRESENT IN THE BUILDING ARE EXPECTED TO WEAR THEIR LANYARD AND STUDENT ID. 
 
First Marking Period report cards are available for pick up in the main office. 
 
 
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 
 
 
 
 
 


